Potterspury Lodge School



17 July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach the summer holidays, we wanted to send an Online Safety guidance letter along with the attached websites, which we hope you will find useful.

Do your children attend any of the following?

- Holiday clubs
- Tutors, tuition centres and supplementary schools (which may be used to support mainstream or home education).
- Extracurricular clubs such as dance, sports, drama, music, art etc.
- Uniformed youth organisations, eg, the Scouts and Guides, Cadet services
- Open access youth providers, eg, centre-based and detached youth work
- Private language schools, including those for children coming from abroad
- Religious settings which offer education in their own faith

Have you ever checked how they will keep your child safe when there? Please read the Department for Education advice on what they should be doing to keep your child safe and check you feel assured before sending children.

<u>Using after-school clubs, tuition and community activities – A parent and carer's guide</u> (<u>dfegovukassets.blob.core.windows.net</u>)

If you do have any concerns over the summer holidays then here are some useful websites you or your child can access:

https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/11 18/

https://www.childline.org.uk/

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

https://www.internetmatters.org/

We hope you have a lovely summer,

Bon Billington

Kind regards,

Ben Billington

Head of Education